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Related Subjects 

Sex Race DOB Relationshig Name 
Colburn, Andy 

Iype 

Law Enforcement 
Official 

Mentioned 

Franzen, Marge Person Female Unknown Interviewed 

LENK SGT. JIM Person Mentioned 

Record Status Information 

Record Origination Operator

Record Origination Date 

Price, Denise (DCI Appleton Field Office) 

01/02/2007 11:36 

Last Update Operator: Kelly, Carolyn S (Wisconsin Statewide Intelligence Center DC) 

Last Update Date: 01/02/2007 15:18

Date Supervisor Date Reporting LEO 
Fassbender, Thomas J (Appleton Special
Assignments DC)

Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 9/12/2016 
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Wisconsin Division of Criminal Investigation Case Report
Case/Report Number: 05-1776/317 

On Thursday, December 21, 2006, S/A Thomas J. Fassbender and Sergeant Bill Tyson, of 
the Calumet County Sheriff's Department interviewed Marge Franzen, a contracted 
employee with the Manitowoc County Clerk of Courts office. The interview took place
in the Clerk of Courts office. Franzen provided the following information: 

Franzen advised although she is a contracted employee, paid through Jenny Engstrom, 
she does work full-time hours. She advised she enters citations, filings, payments, and 
works the counter. She advised she has been with the Clerk of Courts office in 
Manitowoc County 7 years, in October.

Franzen advised that she does not know either Lieutenant Jim Lenk, or Sergeant Andy 
Colburn, from the Manitowoc County Sheriffs Department. 

Franzen advised that no one from the Manitowoc County Sheriff's Department has ever 
asked her about the location of the Steven Avery Sexual Assault file, under Case No: 
85-FE-118. 

Franzen provided no further information and the interview was concluded. 
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This document contains neither recommendations nor conclusions of the Division of Criminal 
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